
 

11th April 2016 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
The next parents’ forum will take place on Monday 18th April 18:00-19:00. 
 
Due to popular request we have set this session aside as forum for your questions 
about Nottingham Free School and education in general. It is important that we are 
fully prepared to answer any questions you may have so we would like you to submit 
any queries before the evening on the return slip below as only these will be 
answered during the evening. I must stress that these should be general questions 
about school life or education. Personal questions about your particular child should 
be directed to a tutor or assistant head of year. 
 
Please could you return the attached slip if you would like to attend this session and 
make a note of any questions you would like us to answer in this session. These 
slips are separate so that your questions can remain anonymous if you wish. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

B Inglis 

 

 

Mrs B Inglis 
Lead Teacher of Humanities 
 
 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Reply slip to be completed and returned to Mrs Inglis via the school office as 

soon as possible. 
 

Nottingham Free School  
Parent Forum 

 
 
Student: ……………………………………  Tutor Set: ………….…………… 
 
 
Please delete/complete as applicable. 
 
I/We do/do not wish to attend the parents’ forum on 18th April 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………… Parent/Carer     Date: …………………. 
 
 

 



 

Parent/Carer Name(s)……………………………………………. 
 
Parent Forum Questions 


